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Save The Date 
Itôs party time!!! The final details are not yet   

confirmed but students from the University of 

Bath are very kindly organising a party for all our 

young people and their families on Sunday 22nd    

February, so pop the date in your diary and watch 

out for further updates in the New Year.  

 
 
 
 
 
 

Update From Liv  
Our Volunteer Project Worker, Liv, has been busy 

collating all the information families provided as 

part of our Annual Service Review. A big Thank 

You  to those of you who have participated in the 

survey to date.  If you havenôt yet had chance to 

return your forms by email or post, please please 

please could you try to do so in the next couple of 

weeks.  This is a 

really valuable       

exercise for the  

Charity as it gives us 

some idea of how 

weôre  doing and, 

more importantly, 

how we can          

improve, so weôre 

very open to constructive  criticism.   

 
A Fantastic Team Effort!  
A huge THANK YOU to everyone who took part in 
the Bag Pack at Waitrose in Bath on Saturday 
29th November. Together we raised an amazing 
£1063.98!!! This is truly fantastic! The money 
raised will go towards 
funding our 18+ Group, 
which supports 20 young 
people to meet up twice 
a month to relax and      
socialize with peers. If 
youôd like to join our 
team of Super  Bag  
Packers email Rachel on 
hello@time2share.org.uk  

Twelve Saves of Christmas 

The Money Advice Service is an independent        

organisation that can offer free, unbiased advice 

and support on all your money matters. Check out 

www.moneyadviceservice.org.uk for lots of tips on 

how to avoid overspending this Christmas        

including the óChristmas Money Planner and the 

Twelve Saves of Christmasô.  

 

So Much To doé. 
The 50 Things to Do Before 

Youôre 11 3/4 project from the 

National Trust is      FANTASTIC! 

Go to  

www.50things.org.uk for a full 

list of activities to get the kids 

active outdoors. From making a 

mud pie or flying a kite, to star 

gazing or making a raft thereôs 

something for everyone (grown 

ups too!!).  

 

Toys Galore! 
TFH has a great selection of toys for children with 

additional needs available on - line at  

www.specialneedstoys.com    With useful 

drop -down lists with headings such as 

Visual, Tactile,   Proprioception, Socialisation and 

Independence itôs a really user friendly website 

too!  

 

College Stories Wanted! 
Do you go to college or attend Further Education?  

Disability Rights UK is seeking student stories for 

its new Into Further Education guide .  

Chosen stories will receive £50 in vouchers!  

Contact Tony Stevens on 07952 548 393.  

Disability Rights UK are 

looking for around 400 

words about your experi-

ences of college.  
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Welcome to the Bath Page! 
 

Traditional Family Fun  

The Theatre Royal Bath is delighted to announce 

that Dani Harmer, one of the biggest stars of  

children's television in BBC history, will play the 

title role in the pantomime Cinderella this    

Christmas. The glittering 2014 show appears at 

the Theatre Royal Bath from Thursday 11th De-

cember to Sunday 11th January. To book contact 

the Theatre Royal Bath Box Office on 01225 

448844 or visit www.theatreroyal.org.uk  

See The Man Himself! 
For the first time ever Santa and 

his elves are in SouthGate Bath 

right up to Christmas Eve. For 

more details see 

info@southgatebath.com  

 

Christmas on the Farm 
Bath City Farm are having a Christmas Fair  on 

Saturday 13th December 11am -2pm. Visit Santa 

and his reindeers in the Farm grotto, roast   

chestnuts on an open fire, take part in festive 

craft activities and shop for some original    

Christmas gifts! 

Live music and  

refreshments   

available from the 

Café. No need to 

book. Call 01225 

481269 for more 

information.  

 

Support for You and Your Family  
For impartial advice and support in relation to 

SEND, or any other family related issue, families 

in BANES can contact the Family Information 

Service (FIS). Call 01225 395343 Monday to 

Thursday 8.45am to 4.45pm and Friday 8.30am -  

4.30pm.  

The  Parent Partnership Service  (PPS) provides 

impartial information, advice and support by    

telephone, email, web pages and face to face 

meetings and can signpost to other relevant      

resources including those that are specifically    

designed to support young people independently.  

Call 01225 394382 Monday to Thursday 10.00am -

3.00pm.   

Back By Popular Demand  

Bath Philarmonia presents The Snowman.  

Tuesday 23rd December at The Forum, Bath. To 

book tickets go to www.bathforum.co.uk  

 

Silver Silhouettes  
Visit the Roman Baths and    

stamp a silver coin with 

your own profile to take 

home. December 27th 

11am -3pm.  Local residents 

have free entry with a     

Discovery Card.  

 
 

New Year New You! 
If you need help shedding that turkey tummy in 

the New Year check out the University of Bath 

óTeam Bathô sports facilities. They offer a wide 

range of pay as you go 

fitness classes at very 

reasonable prices 

(£4.05 for a 1 hour 

class). Alternatively, if 

you find youôre sticking 

to your New Year  

resolution it may be better value for you to take 

out a membership! Go to www.teambath.com for 

more details. or call the Sports Training Village 

reception on 01225 386339.  

 

Bath on a Budget  
The Visit Bath website, www.visitbath.co.uk, the 

official tourism website for the area, has handy 

tips on how to enjoy the city whilst keeping a 

close eye on that all - important budget. With        

information on museums, gardens, great walking 

tours and inexpensive places to eat itôs definitely 

worth a look.  

 

So.. all thatôs left to say is.. 

 

Have a Very Merry  
Christmas! 

 
See you on the other side!  

http://www.totalguidetobath.com/redirect/?ID=2394&mode=email&url=info@southgatebath.com


Welcome to the Bristol Page! 
 

What a 
Picture! 
Bristol 

Museum 

will once 

again be 

hosting 

the Wildlife Photographer of the Year exhibition 

from November 29th through to February 22nd.  

Celebrating its 50th year in 2014, the exhibition 

provides a global showcase of extraordinary      

images celebrating the drama, beauty and    

splendour of the natural world with astonishing, 

creative and sometimes humorous wildlife      

photography. £2 concessionary rate available for 

disabled people and carers can go free.  

 

Sensory Space  -  Bristolõs Only Dedicated 
Sensory Play Space 
Open Monday ðSaturday, based in Brislington, it 

offers a huge 

range of sensory 

fun including      

fibre optics,   

bubble tubes, UV 

lighting, dark 

dens, light    

projections, and 

soft play. Why 

not give it a try! 

Telephone 

07912 284 929.  

Twilight and Illuminations Tour  
Experience the thrill of a twilight bus journey 

through Bristol's vivid landscape. Explore  

illuminated classic architecture, watery harbour 

reflections, sparkly Christmas lights and the  

twinkle of far off ports. Cosy blankets and FREE 

hot drink, 

mince        

pie and     

chocolate        

available.  

Adults £13,  

5-15yrs £5.  

To book,  

telephone  

07425  

788 123 .  

The German Market is Back 
Soak up the atmosphere amongst the 38         

traditional chalets decorated with festive greenery 

and colourful lights, the Christmas Nativity     

Pyramid, giant advent calendar and beer gardens 

combine to create a festive atmosphere in the 

heart of the city centre shopping area.  

Visitors will find traditional German Christmas 

decorations, lights, nativity scenes and gifts,     

including wooden 

toys, baskets, soaps, 

lamps and amber  

jewellery. Delicious 

festive food and drink 

is on offer including 

the now  famous 

gluhvein, bratwurst, 

waffles, liquorice, 

stollen cake, ginger-

bread hearts and  

candied fruit.  

 
Go behind the Scenes! 
Come and be amazed when 

you visit BBC Bristol ï now 

in its 80th year ï the regional television  

centre for the West of England.  

You'll hear how television and radio programmes 

are made here, now and in the past, and have the 

chance to visit the interactive studio where you 

can have a go at presenting the news and 

weather and star in your own radio drama,    

complete with sound effects!  

Visitors have the chance to see the Points West 

studio and Radio Bristol studios and you could 

also visit the rooftop garden outside the studio 

from where the Points West weather forecast is    

sometimes broadcast.  Tickets are £7 -8.50 and 

carers go free. To book, go to  

www.bbc.co.uk/showsandtours/tours or telephone 

0370 901 1227 if you have access needs.  

 

Want to get 
fit in the new 
year?  
Ignite is a multi -

award winning 

programme run by the charity Access Sport.    

Ignite supports community sports clubs in       

disadvantaged areas to better engage with young 

disabled people.  For sporting opportunities near 

you, go to www.ignitesport.co.uk or telephone 

them directly on 020 7993 9983.  

 
   

   Wishing You a Happy Holiday  
     and New Year Celebration! 

http://www.ignitesport.co.uk/


Welcome to the North East Somerset Page!  
 
Steam into  
Christmas with 
Avon Valley  
Railway  
Santa Specials run 

throughout           

December. Booking 

is essential. Every 

weekend from late   

November to Christmas Eve, Father Christmas will 

be on the steam train at the Avon Valley Railway. 

Accompanied by his helpers he will make his way 

along the train, stopping to talk to all the children 

and, providing they 

have been good, 

give them each a 

quality present. 

Parents are not  

neglected as     

everyone will also 

receive a  delicious 

mince pie or festive 

biscuit. Call 0117 9325538 to book.  

 

St Johnõs Church, Peasedown St John 
On Monday 22nd 

December,      

parents will be 

given the chance 

to catch up with 

some last     

minute Christ-

mas shopping, 

as all primary       

school -aged children are invited to take part in 

SJs Does Christmas  ïa full day of games, craft, 

fun, Christian teaching,  and some                

Christmas  challenges!  

 

Carols By Candlelight 
Carol singing for the whole 

family at Paulton Methodist 

Church Thursday 18th        

December from 7.30pm.  

 
Fun, affordable leisure courses for 
Christmas at Peasedown 
Church Hall 
Learn how to make Christmas 

bunting, arrange  flowers or just 

come along for soup, mince pies 

and a chat. To book courses 

please call 01761433161.  

Christmas at Avon Valley 
Santaôs a 

busy guy at 

this time of 

year but 

heôs made a 

date in his 

diary to be 

at Avon  

Valley 

Country 

Park in 

Saltford 

from November 29th. Children get a gift from the 

man himself and a cosy mug of hot chocolate. 

One adult can go free with each paying child. 

Price £12.50 or £10.50 for Season Ticket holders. 

Toddlers can accompany a sibling for an           

additional £3.  Call 0117 986 4929 to book.  

 
 

 

 

 
 

Keynsham Seals Disabled Swimming 
Club  

Provides swimming for  

registered disabled people 

of all ages with physical 

and mental impairments. 

They hire Keynsham    

swimming pool on Sundays 

from 11:30 -  12:30.    
 

 
 

Have a very 
merry Christmas 

and a happy 
New Year! 
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Peace of Mind 
Bristol, Bath and North East 

Somerset all offer carers a 

card that will help identify 

you as a carer if you are 

taken ill or have an        

accident. You can set up an 

emergency response plan  

to ensure your loved ones 

are supported in your     

absence. For more info call 

the number below for your 

area:  

 
Bath and NE Somerset 
0800 0388 885  


